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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

The Township of Low is working for you! 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Road work was completed on Pike lake road between McCarthy and 

Beaverlost roads. 

 

A soft spot was repaired, 400 meters of ditching was done and 300 tons of 

Mg20 was spread. This is phase one, a second section will be competed in 

2021 and a third in 2022. 

 

This road work was completed in a joint effort by our public works crew and 

local contractors. 

 

A total of $14,000.00 was invested in the project, which was made possible 

by a grant from our local MNA. 

 

Municipal Council and Municipal staff. 
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